
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2024-M-099 

 

Subject: Municipal Land Use By-Law 

Agenda Date: May 23, 2024 

Attachments:  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami receives Memo 2024-M-099. 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approve the changes and will consider a by-law later in the meeting.  
 
INFORMATION 

 
Following Council’s instructions, municipal staff have made the following changes to the Municipal Land 
Use By-law: 
 
The registration fee for the initial introduction of the by-law has been revised to $25.00. It is important to 
note that we will review these fees again in the future to ensure they remain fair and equitable. 
 
Identifiers for the locations to which this by-law applies have been added, as requested. This will provide 
clarity and transparency regarding the areas covered by the by-law. 
 
In addition to these changes, municipal staff have engaged with TFN staff to seek their input on the by-
law. From this consultation, one significant change has been made: the addition of the following paragraph 
at the beginning of the by-law: 
 
"We respectfully acknowledge that the Municipality of Temagami operates within the traditional territory of 
the Temagami First Nation, known as N’Daki Menan. As we enact this by-law, it is important to recognize 
that it applies solely to lands owned, operated, or managed by the Municipality of Temagami, within the 
context of our ongoing commitment to reconciliation and partnership with the Temagami First Nation." 
 
This addition underscores our commitment to reconciliation and partnership with the Temagami First 
Nation and acknowledges the traditional territory on which the municipality operates. 
 
With these changes incorporated, the revised Municipal Land Use By-law is now ready for your review and 
approval. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sabrina Pandolfo 


